
Welcome to your latest newsletter

ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark 
Council to build new council homes at Meeting House 
Lane. The project is due to complete in 2020.

Works update

We have now completed phase 1 of the external 
drainage works. Scaffolding for the entire frame 
continues to be erected and is now approximately 
70% complete. External cladding on the frame has 
also now started.

We will be commencing some demolition and piling 
works this month to start off the second phase of 
the project. We apologise in advance for the noisy 
works that will resume.

If you have any queries about the works being 
undertaken, please contact Assistant Site Manager, 
Amina Mabifa on 07584 114 373. 
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Your ENGIE site team

If you have a query or would like 
to report an emergency during our 
working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 
please contact your site team. 

Alternatively our office number  
is 0207 523 5201.

If calling out of hours, at the  
weekend or to report an emergency, 
please call 0333 121 0067. 

Assistant Site Manager 
Amina Mabifa 
M: 07584 114 373

Senior Site Manager 
Brendan Byrne 
M: 07583 070 414

In Your Community: 

The ENGIE site team received a  
very special visitor earlier this  
month when the Mayor of London, 
Sadiq Khan visited the site.

Mayor Khan was met by the MP 
for Camerwell and Peckham, the 
Leader of the Council, the Strategic 
Director for Housing & Modernisation, 
other staff from Southwark Council, 
Brendan, Amina and other personnel 
from ENGIE to discuss the project’s 
progress.

The visit was one of many to schemes 
partly funded by the GLA to discuss 
the progress of building more 
affordable homes in London.

ENGIE is helping Southwark Council 
achieve its aim of providing 11,000 
new council homes across the 
borough by 2043.


